
Notice Regarding Specific Learning Disability (SLD) Evaluations  

 
Wisconsin’s rule for identifying students with specific learning disabilities (SLD) has changed. 

All initial SLD evaluations of public school students will use information from interventions to 

make eligibility decisions.  

 

This letter is to notify you that initial SLD evaluations at Frederic Elementary and 6-12 schools 

will begin using information from a student’s response to intensive, scientific research based or 

evidence based interventions when making special education eligibility decisions.  

 

If you have questions or would like more information, please refer to our webpage at 

http://www.fredericsd.org or contact Jada Anderson, Pupil Services Director, at 715-327-4223. 

 


